





NEWSLETTER

July 2020 KSP Newsletter

Well, here we are, we made it to July. All of us @ KSP have fared well for the first half of 2020. How are you? We know that right now, times are tough. We all have adjusted our business' to react to the current times. We have created new office procedures, new work practices, all of us attempting to be proactive. Regardless of how you have adjusted, we hope you are doing well. We did not get to see most of you this year due to cancellations of trade shows....we miss you. We have talked to most of you on the phone and even had virtual meetings with you but there is nothing like an old fashioned in-person meeting!!! Keeping our fingers crossed for 2021!



KSP is moving!! We have been working hard to prepare ourselves for the big move. All of us are very excited! Our current facility has treated us well for over 37 years. Our new facility (right pic) will all be on one level unlike our current buildings (left pic). This will allow us to streamline our production like never before. We are looking to make the move sometime in August/ September. We will be making a special announcement when the time is right as to new address information. Until then, stay safe and healthy and we hope to be seeing some of your faces sooner than later!!





KSP—Killeen Security Products

33 Hermon Street * Worcester, MA 01610 800-577-5397 www.iccore.com





Click on fb button above for some great product info!!

